
Important health and safety information

We are pleased to welcome you to the Mat-Su Valley! 

Please remember that the health of our visitors, our employees and our 
communities are our top priorities as we reopen safely and responsibly. We 
are taking all necessary precautions and sanitation protocols to ensure your 
visit is a safe and fun experience. 

• If you have been exposed to COVID-19 recently or have any symptoms of COVID-19 (includ-
ing a fever, cough, or shortness of breath), please remember that health mandates prohibit you 
from entering this establishment.

• If you have underlying heath conditions or are otherwise concerned about contracting 
COVID-19, please take the necessary precautions including frequent hand washing, use of hand 
sanitizer and the use of personal protective equipment.

• Please adhere to current State of Alaska and CDC health guidelines. We are doing our part to 
safely reopen Alaska, and with your cooperation, we can do that effectively and efficiently.

• Please adhere to current social distancing guidelines to ensure the safety of us all.

Enjoy your visit to the Mat-Su Valley!


